
 

 

 

 

 

 

4th January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Splash and Dash Sessions 

 

We are in the process of trying to arrange the children’s ‘Splash and Dash’ sessions at 

the Duke of York’s School – I apologise for the delay in communication about this! 

The dates for swimming we have at the moment are as follows: 

 

- Friday 5th January 

- Friday 12th January 

 

There will be a further 3 or 4 sessions this term which are awaiting confirmation on. 

 

The children will be heavily supervised with a high adult: child ratio.  Adults will also 

assist with changing and helping the children in and out of the pool. 

The children will need to bring with them:- 

 

 Swimming costume/trunks (float suits are absolutely fine) 

 Towel 

 Arm Bands 

 Children with long hair will need to have it tied back. 

 

The cost of per session will be £3.00 which will need to be paid via parent mail.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 
L Reynolds   

Mrs L Reynolds 


